
From: Adnan Kamati <adnan@kbtengineers.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 12:10 PM 

To: Abigail Pedersen 

Subject: Re: Class 2 Site Plan Review for 3170 Market Street NE 180 day Expiration 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

Yes, please proceed. 

 

 

On Tue, Mar 4, 2025 at 12:08 PM Abigail Pedersen <APedersen@cityofsalem.net> wrote: 

Hello Adnan, 

The Class 2 Site Plan Review for 3170 Market Street NE, case number 24-115780-PLN, 180 

days expired. Would you like me to roll over the items that have been uploaded and the 

fees into a new folder to restart the 180 days? The difference in fees caused by the update 

to the fee schedule would need to be paid before the application could be deemed 

complete. Let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Best, 

Abigail Pedersen 

Planner I 

City of Salem | Community Planning and Development Department | Planning Division 

555 Liberty St SE, Room 305  

Salem, Oregon 97301  

apedersen@cityofsalem.net | 503-540-2309 

Facebook  | Youtube |  Linkedin  |  www.cityofsalem.net  

Questions on Zoning and Sign Permits can be submitted by email to 

Planning@cityofsalem.net 

  

  

https://www.google.com/maps/search/555+Liberty+St+SE,+Room+305+%0D%0ASalem,+Oregon+97301?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/555+Liberty+St+SE,+Room+305+%0D%0ASalem,+Oregon+97301?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.facebook.com/CityOfSalemOR/
https://www.youtube.com/@cityofsalemplanningpublicm779
https://www.linkedin.com/company/37275/admin/feed/posts/

